Fellowship in Collective Redress

The British Institute of International and Comparative Law is seeking a part-time
Research Fellow to work on a new project in the area of European collective
redress.

The Institute is creating a web-based information resource,
containing comprehensive and up-to-date information on legislation and case law
in this area, and needs a researcher to develop and administer this project. The
website, linked to the main website of the Institute, will be supported by leading
law firms and other interested parties.

Further information as to the nature and responsibilities of the role are available
on the Institute’s website.

Informal enquiries may be made to Dr Eva Lein by email on e.lein@biicl.org. The
closing date for applications is Monday 24 July 2011, so don’t delay.
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